Date: 19.07.2020

NOTICE

	Sub: 	Postponement of online interview for the post of JGM/DGM (Environment) in UPMRCL for Kanpur & Agra Metro Rail Projects.

	Due to administrative reasons, online interview for the post of JGM/DGM (Environment) which was scheduled to held on 20.07.2020, 21.07.2020 & 23.07.2020 respectively has been postponed till further orders.

	The shortlisted candidates are advised to regularly visit UPMRCL’s website www.upmetrorail.com or www.lmrcl.com for next date of interview.

